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August 30, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO : The Community Environment
and Natural Resources Officer
Taytay, Palawan
FROM = The Provincial Environment
and Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : MEMORANDUM DATED JUNE 6, 2022 AND JUNE 3, 2022 OF

CHIEF EMS NICAITH TRISHA B. ENRILE AND PARK
RANGER HERO JEFF S. ISIDRO RE: ALLEGED
CONSTRUCTION OF HELIPAD WITHIN LIO TOURISM
ESTATE LOCATED IN BRGY. VILLA LIBERTAD, EL NIDO,
PALAWAN (E-2022-91325)

Furnished is the memorandum dated August 03, 2022 from the OIC Assistant
Regional Director for Technical Services Maximo C. Landrito relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, no on-going construction of Helipad in Lio Tourism Estate. Th
present construction is the renovation of Flight Hangar of INAEC, a lease of TKPI. The team
was not able to took pictures of the said renovation due to lack of proper coordination with
the management of INAEC. Hence, the PASu of ENTMRPA recommends for the creation of
a composite team (CENRO Taytay and EMB) that will conduct a thorough inspection and
investigation to resolve the issue.

In view of the above, OIC ARDTS Landrito concurs with the said recommendation
and you are hereby instructed for the creation of the composite team and the conduct of
inspection/investigation in coordination with the parties concerned. Submit report with
categorical recommendations within five (5) working days upon receipt hereof.

For information and compliance.

FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Copy Furnished:

The RED, DENR MIMAROPA mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

The Enforcement Division, DENR MIMAROPA enforcement. mimaropa@gmail.com
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